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Zedira supports Gordon Research Conference  

“Towards Understanding and Modulating Transglutaminases in 
Human Diseases” 
Zedira is very proud to support for the 5th time the Gordon Research Conference dedicated to 

Transglutaminase. The conference will be held from June 17th until June 22th, 2018 at Les Diablerets 

Conference Center in Les Diablerets, Switzerland. 

“The meeting will discuss the latest cutting-edge research in transglutaminase chemistry and biology, 

bringing together the most eminent and innovative researchers, young investigators, trainees and 

newcomers to this field from across the world. We cordially invite everyone interested in 

transglutaminases to join the conference.” (Source GRC) 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Please notice that Zedira offers the full range of products for transglutaminase and celiac disease 

research. For detailed information concerning our products please refer to our web site: 

www.zedira.com 

We are continuously enlarging our product portfolio in order to fulfil researcher’s requirements in the 

field of transglutaminase R&D. Should you have any questions or queries about our products, please 

do not hesitate to contact us: contact@zedira.com 
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